To whom it may concern,

     We are writing a letter to express our extreme satisfaction with the level of service we

have received from Judy Lucas Daycare.  We have had our oldest daughter, Valerie with Judy Lucas for the last 2.5 years and we have watched her become a well behave little girl.  Much of her growth, manners, and strong sense of ethics can be attributed to the Lucas family, because this is how they live their life. In addition the environment within her daycare was always orderly, calm, and she was always in control.  We were amazed at how polite all the children were within her facility.      

     We were referred to Judy Lucas, and upon meeting her we knew we found the right “home” for our daughter.  My wife and I were looking for a family atmosphere and our expectations were far exceeded by the loving care provided by Judy Lucas.  In addition, to watching Valerie we constantly ask Judy for advice on parenting techniques.  Her years of experience were helpful to first time parents.
     It was our plan to place our second daughter Adeline with Judy Lucas once my wife resumed working again.  If Judy Lucas ever opened up her daycare, that’s the place we would want her to be. I know that our entire family is better for knowing the entire Lucas family and fortunate to have them in our lives.

Yours truly,

Ken, Sue, Valerie & Adeline Banaszak
Apex, North Carolina

919-362-7669

